
  

 

 

 

To:  Medi-Cal PCPs, Specialists & IPAs   

From: IEHP – Provider Relations     

Date:           July 17, 2024 

Subject: UPDATE: Proposition 56 and GEMT Payment Date Change for July 2024!  

 

DHCS has recently changed how they reconcile Proposition 56 payment data with the health plans.  To align with 

this new methodology, we are postponing the July 2024 payments by a week.  

 

This month, payments will be issued on July 23 and July 25, instead of July 16 and 18 . 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 

Please continue to refer to the “Proposition 56 – & GEMT” page for general program requirements, upcoming 

notices, current payment rates, and the current payment schedule located on the website at 

www.providerservices.iehp.org > Programs and Services > Provider Incentive Programs > Proposition 56 and 

GEMT > Proposition 56 – Value Based Payment 

If you have any questions, please contact the IEHP Provider Call Center at (909) 890-2054, (866) 223-4347 or 

email ProviderServices@iehp.org 

As a reminder, all IEHP communications can be found at www.providerservices.iehp.org > News & Updates > 

Notices 
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